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15th July 2022 
Dear Parents 
 
We will be sending your child’s report home today. The attendance period covered in this report is 
from their start date in September to date. The staffing structure for 2022-23 together with the 
Homework leaflet is attached. 
 
The following documents will be included with the report if applicable: 
 
Reception 
 
A copy of their EYFS result.  
 
Year 1 
A copy of their Phonics Check result.  
 
Year 2 
A copy of their Key Stage 1 teacher assessments. 
 
A Phonics Check result for selected children who had not met the standards in Year 1 or are new to 
Year 2. 
 
Year 4  
A copy of their Multiplication Check result. 
 
Year 1 to Year 5 - Music report  if your child is learning an instrument in school. 
  
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 to Year 5 
A parental response slip. Please return the slip to school by Wednesday 20th July.  We really value 
the feedback on your child’s progress this year. 
 
Thank you for all your support over the past year. If you would like to speak with your child’s 
teacher about their report, please contact the school office by Wednesday 20th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Neary 
 
Miss S Neary 
Headteacher 


